
Welcome Back! 

Welcome back!! What a wonderful start to the 2025/26 academic year. We have welcomed new children into 
every year group, which has been lovely to see. All the children have come back ready and eager to learn and 
have already been displaying our school values: Kindness - Aspiration - Resilience. 

We will continue to send our weekly bulletin, which will contain all essential information. We ask all parents to 
read this information on a weekly basis. We have open lines of communication, and would always encourage you 
to contact your child’s class teacher should you need to discuss anything with them; on the door or via phone 
or email. Email addresses are included below. 

Diary dates are included in this email as an attachment.  
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After School Clubs 

This term we will run a range of after school clubs again for the children to take part in. The majority of 
these will be free of charge. There is a charge for ASM club. 

Please complete the link below for all clubs, for ASM sports club, please give permission on Parentpay to sign 
up and make a payment. 

We are always looking at extending the range of clubs that we offer, so if you would like to share your passion 
with our children by running an after school club, please let me know.  

Please click  HERE to book into our Key Stage 1 clubs 

Please click HERE to book into our Key Stage 2 clubs 

As last academic year, we will open up clubs to our Reception children during the Spring term, once they have 
settled into school. 

Teacher Email Addresses 

Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher if you 
have anything that you need to discuss: 

Busy Bees: r.simpson@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Little Ladybirds: s.sproston@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Big Butterflies: g.fielding@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Reception: d.guney@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Year 1: g.amison@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

 m.johnson@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Year 2: p.smith@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Year 3: v.harley@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Year 4: a.mclaren@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Year 5: l.smith@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk  

    j.woodward@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 

Year 6: k.halliwell@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk  

 Communication from School 

The majority of information that we send to you from 
school is by email, please ensure that we hold a correct 
email address that you use regularly. 

 MacMillan Coffee Morning: Friday 3rd October 

This year, we will be hosting a MacMillan Coffee 
Morning on Friday 3rd October at 2.30pm. We are 
looking for cake donations, if you are able to     
contribute please bring these in to school on 
Thursday 2nd or Friday 3rd October. As we did 
last year, you will be able to share a book with your 
children as you enjoy your hot drink and cake. We 
look forward to seeing you there! 

 PE Days 

Please see below for the days that your child will 
have PE. On PE days, we ask that children come 
into school in their kits to ensure that we don’t 
lose clothes when getting changed. 

R - Thursday 

Year 1 - Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 2 - Tuesday and Friday 

Year 3 - Wednesday and Friday 

Year 4 - Monday and Wednesday (Forest school on 
Monday initially) 

Year 5 - Monday and Wednesday 

Year 6 - Wednesday (swimming during the Autumn 
term too) 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZepSK_ZsmkacfQ6DaN-KxPJbuukX1b5OlzSXLu8dS49UNjE4NTRWUlhKNDJRR09NN0pDTEJZS1BaUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZepSK_ZsmkacfQ6DaN-KxPJbuukX1b5OlzSXLu8dS49UMlE4TVcwWUdXTDdBUlNITkNQNDYzNlZaVS4u





